
 
 

 

 

 

 

Proposed Federal Cuts Threaten Lifeline Programs for 
Older and Disabled Adults 

A resolution passed last week by both the U.S. House and Senate opens the door to 
deep and damaging cuts to Medicaid and the Supplemental Nutritional Assistance 
Program (SNAP)—programs relied upon every day by older adults, people with 
disabilities, caregivers and families in Napa and Solano counties. 

If enacted into law, these cuts would strip at least $880 billion from Medicaid and 
$230 billion from SNAP—slashing critical health care and nutrition services to fund 
tax breaks for corporations and the wealthy. 

This harmful policy is not yet law—but it could become one unless we speak 
out now. Richard White, Chair of the Napa/Solano Advisory Council on Aging, is 
calling on all community members to take action. 

Call your Senators (Padilla and Schiff) and Representative (Garamendi or 
Thompson) today at 202-224-3121. Tell them to reject any cuts to Medicaid, SNAP 
or other programs that support the health, independence and dignity of older and 
disabled adults. 

Your voice can make a difference. Let’s protect the care and services our 
community depends on. 

 

https://www.aaans.org/advisory-council

